
Adam & Eve



I think I 
heard your 

parent’s car 
outside

Yeah, they 
are here. 
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Your 
mother 

scares me.

You 
should be 

afraid of her. 
She is a very 
powerful 
woman.
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She killed your 
previous 

boyfriend?

No, when she 
found out he had 

been cheating on me, 
she turned him into a 
woman and sent him 
to a friend of hers 

in the emirates.



You know I do not 
believe that 

nonsense about your 
mother being a 
witch, right?

Well, all I 
can tell you is 
that Jonah is 
now a blonde 

sucking the cock 
of a prince 
outside Abu 

Dhabi.



And the most 
ingenious part of 

my mother’s 
revenge is that he 

likes it.



It is so good to 
see you. Is Adam 

taking good care of 
you?

Of course 
he is.



I know about 
your secret 
girlfriend, 

Adam. What are you 
talking about?



What did she 
tell you?



She said she knew 
about my secret 

girlfriend.

Do you have a 
secret 

girlfriend?

No.



You 
believe me, 
don’t you?

It does not 
matter what I 

believe. She is not 
going to let me 
live my own life, 

ever. 



Adam. This is 
not personal, 
you know. It is 

just that my wife 
does not like 

you.
That is true.



There is nothing I can 
do about that, I’m 

afraid.
But dad, you have to do 

something.



Well, we have not 
found definite 

proof that Adam is 
cheating on you, so 
Jennifer will not 
send Adam to the 

emirates.



But 
I will give 

you big tits, 
Adam, and a 

big ass.



Come on, you do 
not have that kind of 

power. Mother, I 
like this one. 
Please let him 

go!



I am just 
giving him a gift, 
lena. What could 

be better than 
being a sexy girl 
in a world that 

loves sexy 
girls?

And I 
just love 
seeing big 

boys become 
voluptuous 

girls.

I get wet 
down there, 
you know, 

Adam.



Don’t 
you wonder 

how that 
feels like, 

Adam?

Eh. No.



Don’t worry, 
Adam. All you have 
to do is to promise 
to stay away from 

our daughter.

We will get you 
some funding, a 

place to stay and 
some id papers. 
You will be fine.



So tomorrow 
morning he will wake 
up in a new place in a 

new body?



That is right, 
and everything 
will be back to 
normal again.



I did not believe a 
word of any of this. 
But I should have 
understood how 
serious they were 
looking at lena’s 
face.



The next morning I 
woke up on my sofa and 
something was 
seriously wrong.





What the 
fuck has 

happened?

My voice was a 
soprano. 



I must be 
sick.



I could feel long 
soft dark hair 
falling across my 
chest.

My hand rested on 
what could only be a 
large breast.



I was hot and 
feverish.i was in 
shock. One part of 
me realized they had 
given me a woman’s 
body. Another part 
lived in denial.



God, 
that feels 

weird.

I looked down and 
saw that my cock was 
still there and that 
it was rock hard.



I feel relief, but 
also confusion, why 
would they leave my 
cock In place?



I could sense the 
smell of myself: 
Woman with a 
flowery perfume.



I looked down at 
this hot, voluptuous, 
sexy body and 
realized that the man 
in me reacted the way 
he always did to 
women who looked 
like this.



I wanted to fuck her, 
but I could not, as I 
was her.

I was so confused. 
So confused.



Then I ejaculated. 
Warm sticky semen 
covered my soft skin 
belly.





I was steaming. What 
had happened? Was I 
man dreaming about a 
woman or a woman 
dreaming about a 
man?



Yeah, this was their 
perfect revenge for 
sure.

I fell asleep, the 
way a man does after 
a mind-blowing 
orgasm.



Lena had told my 
friend gina about 
what has had 
happened. lena could 
not visit me, but gina 
could.

Jesus. 
They were not 

kidding.



That 
witch 

really 
turned you 
into a sexy 

woman!



What’s this?



This is cum!



Have you had a 
man come all 

over you?

What?



Oh my 
god, it is 

real. It is 
all real!



They let 
you keep your 

cock?

And 
you came 
all over 

yourself?



Oh this is 
going to be 

fun.



For a moment there I 
felt like I was the 
man again. That 
everything would be 
all right.



I had my cock. They 
had not castrated 
me.



Bt then I grabbed my 
huge tits and felt my 
stiff nipples, and I 
was confused again.



I needed to take 
control, like a real 
man.

Sit on me!









But when I touched 
her clit a forbidden 
thought popped up I 
my mind: what if they 
had given me a pussy?



Why do 
you think 

they let you 
keep your 

cock?

I am not 
sure?



But when I watched 
Maria with her face 
covered with cum, I 
wondered if this was 
the end of the story.



The next days I spent 
at home.



I was reminded of my 
femininity every hour 
of the day.



The witch did not 
turn up to gloat.



My cock was still 
there.



But there was 
something strange 
about seeing that big 
cock next to my 
small feminine 
fingers and my soft 
skin.



Was I now a woman 
caressing a man’s 
cock?



A man would not play 
with his big tits in 
this way.



Was I a man or a 
woman or both?



I could not help 
wondering how it 
would be to hold 
another man’s cock in 
this way. 

That idea made my 
penis even harder.



How did gina feel 
when she sucked 
cock?





I could not hold 
back any longer.







This was completely 
unnatural. 



I started to 
understand what the 
witch was doing to 
me. I was now the 
woman who had 
pleased her man so 
much that she was 
covered in his cum.



I had to smile. She 
was  clever. Very 
clever. 



It took a couple of 
days before I 
noticed.



I noticed that my 
cock was getting 
smaller.





Then one day it went 
limp.

Damn, it 
is falling 

out!



It 
was only 

a matter of 
time, adam. 

You are 
losing your 

dick.



I got depressed. 
Every morning it was 
smaller.





My old friend, mike, 
put it this way:

You smell more 
and more like a 

woman!



I am 
losing my 

cock.



I am all 
tense.



Maybe it 
is for the 

best. You are a 
woman now. You 
do not need a 

cock.

 A bolt of lightning 
hit me as he massaged 
my shoulders.



A man was touching 
me and I liked it.

Then I got scared a 
went to my room.



The next day my 
testicles moved up 
into my body.

 A small hole opened 
up behind what was 
left of my penis and 
for a while I peed 
through both holes. 
I had to sit down 
from now on, for 
sure.



Then my foreskin 
retracted and 
revealed a clitoris, 
and my ball sack 
split in two, forming 
pussy lips.

I looked at myself in 
the mirror and 
realized that I could 
no longer fool 
myself.



The process was 
over.







These curves would 
fool no-one.



I could feel the 
water pour down 
between my legs and 
over my pussy.



My clit was now 
covered by my pussy 
lips.

My breast was full 
and heavy and warm in 
my hand,







I touched my new 
pussy for the first 
time.

I let my fingers 
slide between my 
labia. 



So it was all gone, 
my cock. But the 
smooth curve of my 
new crotch felt fine.



As I stood there I 
felt a small tingling 
sensation in my 
abdomen. 



My testicles had 
become ovaries, one 
on each side of my 
uterus.



I realized that I 
could probably get 
pregnant now.



I would have 
periods.

I could have sex with 
men as a woman.



They would love to 
fuck this body, for 
sure.





I am not sure why I 
put on my bra. Maybe 
I wanted to feel 
sexy.

I had a GG cup. That 
was absurd, but true.



Then I understood. I 
was celebrating my 
new body by wearing 
expensive lingerie.



gina! It 
is me, Adam. 

I have a pussy 
now.



Cool. Are you 
touching it?

No, I am 
touching my 

tits.



Now I am 
letting my 
hand slide 

over my 
panties.

Are you 
getting wet?



Yeah, a bit.



Put your fingers 
inside you! Does it feel 

empty?



Yeah,  a 
little bit.

I 
have left 

you a gift in 
your 

drawer.



A gift?







I found the gift.





It felt good. I 
loved having that big 
cock inside me.







I was sliding fast 
into something new.



The rumors were 
flying: adam has been 
turned into a chick. 
No wonder Anita 
invited me over. She 
was the leading 
influencer in our 
part of the world 
and she was a 
lesbian.



So I got a 
pussy now!





What an 
amazing story. 
I need to see 

more.



I have tits 
as big as 

yours now, 
and I am 

begging to 
like them.

I am sure 
you are!

What a 
wonderful 
revenge, 

turning the  
cheating 

misogynist 
into a sexy 

woman.



I think 
they have 

messed with 
my mind.







She was so sexy. But 
so was I, and I knew 
it.





Oh, look at 
that!



You 
should be 
proud of 

these 
babies.

They 
will bring 

you a lot of 
pleasure.



I 
bet the 
boys no 

longer look 
at your face 
when you are 

talking 
now.



They 
don’t. They 

do not listen 
to me, 
either. 

Was I like 
that?

Oh, yes.



It is hard to explain 
what my big breasts 
did to med. on the 
one hand, they were 
just my body. But on 
the other hand, they 
constantly reminded 
me of the fact that I 
was now a beautiful 
woman.



And now I knew how 
Anita felt when I 
sucked on her hard 
nipple.







We 
cannot 

call you Adam 
anymore, 
can we?

I 
will call 

you eve. Eve 
with the huge 

apples.











Have you 
ever 

thought 
about having a 
man take you 

from 
behind?



You 
have, 

haven’t you? 
You are 

changing 
inside.



I am so 
glad that 

witch turned 
you.







Let us 
play with 

that little 
non of yours, 

shall we?



That feels 
soooo good!



It just 
goes on and 
on and on!



Oh, I was really 
starting to love this.



I was gradually 
getting used to my 
new life. Lena’s 
parents kept their 
promise. I did have 
the money I needed.



Indeed, I think lena 
forced them to give 
me a big house to live 
in.



I miss you too Lena… But I am 
doing all right as a woman.



But I am still not used to the 
way men sees me. One part of 
me is offended. The other is 
flattered.

Don’t worry about 
that. They are all 
idiots, including you. 
Just use them for fun!



I had a visitor.



It was greg, my best 
friend from my male 
life.



Gina 
told you 

about what 
happened to 
me, did she? 
Do I scare 

you?



No, not at all. I 
cannot imagine how  
it feels to be you, 

but you look 
amazing.

The flowers was a 
nice touch. I guess 
gina gave him that 
idea. An affirmation 
of who I had become.



Greg was a tit guy 
and seeing me like 
this made it hard for 
him to hold back. Ah well, I 

guess…

Can I touch 
them?



You are so 
beautiful.



I guess 
you are 

playing with 
them every 

night.



Well, greg, I 
do like them. A 

lot. But it is a bit 
different to be on 
the inside of such 

a chest.



My god, I cannot 
remember that you 
were so big a man.



It is you who 
have gotten short. 
How tall are you? 5 

ft  3in or 
something?

Five 
foot two. 

I get it. you 
are the size 

I was.



I am confused, 
Adam. I am not 

supposed to feel 
this way about 

you.

But I am 
not the 

same person 
anymore, am 

I?



I 
won’t lose 

my old 
friend.

And then he kissed me 
and it felt great.



Do you 
remember how 

you used to lust 
after Brianna 
and her big 

tits.

Well, mine is 
bigger. And I 

guess it is time for 
me to experiment 

with men.



I had never associated 
anything good with the 
scent of men, but now his 
triggered something deep 
inside me.



He was my best 
friend. He made me 
feel safe.





I wanted him inside me.



I need 
you to fuck 
me. Fuck me 

hard.



You are 
a real girl, 

now, are 
you?

Oh, 
yeah! You can 
call me eve 

now.







Do 
you want my 
cock inside 

you?

Yes!



And then I could 
feel his big cock 
sliding into my wet 
pussy.



He pushed and pushed 
and pushed. 



And then all I was 
was tits and pussy 
and soft skin and 
soft hair.



I looked down and 
saw my big tits 
bouncing, and a big 
cock sliding inside 
me.





























God, I am such a 
girl now, ain’t I?



Oh, yeah!

The end
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